
Head of the Stour – 16th February 2025 
Travel Information 

Arrangements on arrival at CRC 

We have been given permission for the trailers for the competing clubs to be placed on Christchurch Quay. Towing 

vehicles only will be allowed to park here and there will be no charge. Any club choosing to park in a car park will 

need to pay the required parking fee. 

To access this area clubs will need to travel along Christchurch High Street towards the Priory Church and cross the 

mini roundabout here and continue along Church Street towards the Priory. The road turns right as part of the one-

way system and clubs must follow the road to the end and stop to access the quay area. 

A club member will then allow the club to cross the road and follow the path on to the quay. Drivers will then need 

to turn right onto the grassed area and park their trailers adjacent to the wall. Boats can only be unloaded at this 

area and no attempt should be made to drive closer to the river. Please be aware that there may be pedestrians 

walking in this area and trailers must give way to them. 

Parking area marked below with a big red    X 

 


